
4’S CLASS NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER 

October was such a fun, busy month, and I have no doubt that November will be the same. We are 

working hard to build fine motor strength through sensory play, art projects, and math 

manipulatives. This work is helping with our pincer grasp that we are practicing daily in class. Last 

month, I taught the class The Crayon Song to remind them the correct way to hold a writing 

instrument, and I would highly recommend practicing this with your kids at home! We will continue 

to sing this song and practice our grip throughout the year. Please make sure to send your child to 

school with a hooded jacket every day, as we go outside rain or shine!  

 

FOOD DRIVE 
November is canned food drive at St. John Vianney, and we would love for our class 

to participate! Please consider allowing your child to put some extra non-perishable 

food items in your grocery cart this month to bring to school. We will also be 

incorporating canned food into our Show and Tell program this month. You can find 

more details about this below. We will be reminding our class that we can all help 

others in different ways, no matter what size we are! 

SHOW AND TELL 

We will introduce our Show and Tell program in November. Each child will have the 

opportunity to share one time this month as we start to build the skills of speaking in 

front of the class, listening to one another, and asking questions. I would love for 

each student to choose one non-perishable item to bring with them to school on their 

sharing day. Bonus points if that item matches our letter of the week! They will get 

the chance to share what food they brought and then donate the item when they are 

done. If they forget to bring an item that day, they can choose an item out of the 

donation bin or share their favorite food with the class. This will be great practice for 

Letter of the Week Sharing routine we will begin in Januaryn2025.  

THANKSGIVING FEAST 
Please save the date for a 4’s class Thanksgiving Potluck Feast on Tuesday, 

November 26th at 12:00pm. We hope you can join us! Sign-ups and RSVP will be 

sent closer to the date.   

THANKSGIVING BREAK  
SJV Preschool will be closed for Thanksgiving Break November 27th – December 1st.  

We hope you enjoy time with loved ones! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dCyroEuPB1c

